
iPads
All children in P5-P7 are entitled to a 1-1 iPad. Children in P7 and P6 currently have these allocated, user 
agreements have been signed and these are going home. PLEASE ENSURE YOUR CHILD BRINGS THEIR iPAD
TO SCHOOL CHARGED AND READY TO USE EACH DAY.

P5 iPADS will be allocated over the next few weeks. Children in P6/5 will take their iPads home and children 
in P5 will store them in school, until at least Term 3.
Please ensure you read and discuss the user agreement with your child when it comes home. 

Children in P1-P4 will work to develop their digital skills using our set of 30 Shared iPads. In addition our play
based classrooms have 4 iPads which are used daily to support learning.

Troubleshooting

The most common iPad fault 
is when children dismiss the 
proxy box. When this pops 
up the must enter their AD 
Username and password-
this is on a small label inside 
their iPad. If safari is not 
connecting they have 
probably dismissed the 
proxy box which will
stop the internet working. 
Follow the steps to the
right to troubleshoot.
Please report any other
faults to class teachers/
Mrs Chalmers.

Why Digital Learning?



All children in P3-P7 have a Sumdog account. 

Class teachers set challenges on Sumdog to 

allow children to consolidate Numeracy and 

Maths skills from class. If your child is unsure of 

their Sumdog login and password their class 

teacher can give them a copy of this. Our P2 

children will be introduced to Sumdog as the 

year goes on. Sumdog can be accessed from 

any tablet device and also mobile phones. If 

you have any questions regarding Sumdog

please ask the class teacher at Meet the 

Teacher on Wednesday. 

After reviewing use and access of Showbie

across the school we have decided moving 

forward we will only use Showbie for our Second

Level classes. This decision was made when we 

looked at data on level of access across the

school and from pupil, staff and parent

feedback. All children in P5-P7 will be moved 

into their new class groups online and will be 

issued with their username and password by the 

end of Term 1. The nursery will not be continuing 

their Showbie subscription his session. 

App and Blog 

Our school website is hosted by Glow Blogs 

and can be found by googling, Ibrox 

Primary School or through the following link

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/gc/ibrox/

Our app can be found on the app/google 

play store and installed by searching for 

Scot Ed, then once the app is installed 

searching for Ibrox Primary. All newsletters 

and news updates are communicated via 

the app. If you are having problems with

access please contact Mrs Chalmers.

X (previously known as Twitter) is a great way 

to see what your child is doing in class. Staff 

regularly update their accounts to share 

learning and celebrate successes. A full list of 

Twitter accounts can be found on our app 

and blog and on our display at the front door. 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/gc/ibrox/

